S | i VFC Update
JCOPH ‘ SIVFC -

Vaccines for Children Program
September 5, 2024

VFC 2024-2025 Flu Vaccine Orders

Dear VFC Provider,

Flu vaccine is now available for ordering through the VFC Program! Please read the attached letter
“VFC 2024-2025 Flu Vaccine Orders” for detailed information about ordering flu vaccine.

Key Takeaways

v’ Flu vaccine orders are now in myCAvax on your routine VFC vaccine order form. There is no
separate flu vaccine order form.

v’ Flu vaccine orders will NOT be shipped automatically by VFC.
v" For the 2024-2025 season, providers will be expected to actively go in and submit their flu

vaccine request. Request enough doses that can be appropriately stored in your refrigerator,
up to your allocated amount.




Reminder: Complete the VFC 2023-2024 End-of-Season Flu Survey

Please take a few minutes to complete this survey to share how well the VFC Program and the
CDPH Immunization Branch supported your flu ordering and vaccination efforts during the 2023-
2024 flu season. We want to hear from you: What’s working? What needs improvement? Your
response will help us in planning flu vaccine improvement efforts for this 2024-2025 season. Please
have ONE VFC representative from your clinic site respond to the survey. It should only take 5-8
minutes.

Thank you,
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